
Historic Preservation Board Meeting  

Minutes - July 7, 1997 
 

Present:  Phil Born, , David Bailey, Pat Gormley and 

Not Present:  Greg Walcher, Steve Schulte, Barbara Creasman and Ed Chamberlin 

Also Present:  Kristen Ashbeck, Community Development Department 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm at the C.D. Smith Building. 

  

MINUTES:  Pat Gormley made a motion to approve the minutes of the June 2, 1997 meetings.  

The motion passed unanimously on a second by Phil Born. 

 

1998-1999 CITY BUDGET:  The Board reviewed a draft budget Kristen had prepared for the 

upcoming 1998-1999 City budget.  It was suggested that the budget reflect an amount to televise 

the video since it is not know whether a station would charge for the showing or not.   The Board 

also agreed that, since the total is approaching it, the proposed budget should be rounded to at 

least $5,000 and show the standard increase the City uses from year to year.  Kristen will keep the 

Board informed as the budget process continues through the coming months. 

 

FUTURE PROJECTS:  David Bailey stated that he has recently been in contact with Suzi 

Radosevich who lives on North 1st Street.  The neighborhood would like to pusue local 

designation of a historic district, including the street itself.  Kristen will contact Suzi and provide 

her information on the designation process and assist with collecting information and creating a 

potential district map and petitions to distribute to property owners. 

 

The Board deferred any discussion on other future projects until there are more members present. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:10 pm. 

 

 


